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12/8/2020 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

 

On behalf of the faculty, staff, administration, and Board of Education I am so pleased to share that our 

community came out in support of Capital Project 2023-2024 and our vote was successful today.  We sincerely 

appreciate your commitment to offer the very best school environment possible for our students. With all that 

we have endured this year, this vote is indicative of your hope and commitment to the future of Skaneateles 

schools.   

 

Please accept our sincere thanks and appreciation and we will continue to share information as plans become a 

reality throughout this project. 

 

Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 


